
From: Carol Nalli

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I support a new regulation that would allow people to select overdraft coverage 
when using ATM machines and debit cards, and not automatically be given that 
coverage.  It is a simple step that would greatly help most people managetheir 
finances better.

Thank you for considering public input.


